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POLICY:  Signature Status        5 January 2023 
 
 
 Receiving Signature status in the Spokane Watercolor Society is a significant event and should 
be treated as such. The Bylaws specify the requirements for attaining signature status.  In recognition of 
achieving signature status the Board President/Membership Chairperson will send a letter of 
acknowledgement to the new signature member. A signed certificate with the official seal of SWS 
imprinted on it will also be sent to the new signature member. Signature nametags are presented at the 
annual business meeting when appropriate during the recognition portion of the meeting for new 
signature members. Individuals who receive signature status may use the letters SWS behind their name 
as soon as they receive their signed certificate from SWS. 
 Electronic communication will not be used as the only form of transmission of either of the two 
documents referenced above.  Each year at the business meeting the new signature members for SWS 
will be recognized before the membership.  

 
 
Oral Carper 
SWS/President 
 

 


